
 

April Theme: Child Health and Development 
 
 
Tuesday April 3rd: "BABIES”: This visually stunning film follows four babies during their first year on earth - from first 
breath to first steps. Across borders and cultures, from Mongolia to Namibia to San Francisco to Tokyo, BABIES re-
defines the nonfiction art form and joyfully captures the earliest stages of the human journey that are both unique and 
universal to us all. Please note that as the film is 79 minutes, will start it shortly after 12:00 pm, please feel free to join us 
even if you cannot make it for the star. 
 
Tuesday April 10  – Child mortality and the Million Death Study" Dr. Shaun Morris is a clinician-scientist in the 
Division of Infectious Diseases at the Hospital for Sick Children (SickKids) and an honourary scientist at the Centre for 
Global Health Research, Li Ka Shing Knowledge Institute, St. Michael's Hospital.  He completed his medical degree at 
Queen's University, and Master's in Public Health at Johns Hopkins University.  His clinical training in pediatrics and 
infectious diseases was at SickKids and his training in tropical medicine was at the Gorgas Memorial Institute and 
Universidad Peruana Cayetano Heredia Instituto de Medicina Tropical in Peru.  He has worked clinically in Africa, Asia, 
and South America and his research interests include child mortality in India with a focus on infectious and vaccine 
preventable diseases. 
 
Tuesday April 17- Balint with Dr. Scott Allan. Dr. Allan will be joining us for a Balint group discussion. Please bring 
cases that you would like to discuss. Balint groups are held to help general practitioners towards a better understanding of 
the emotional content of the doctor/patient relationship. The Balint method consists of regular case discussion in small 
groups under the guidance of a qualified group leader. The work of the group involves both training and research. Our 
group is open to all those involved in health care work including doctors, nurses, psychotherapists and counsellors.  
 
Tuesday April 24 Child and Youth Resilience Nazilla Khanlou, RN, PhD, is Echo's inaugural Chair in Women's Mental 
Health Research in the Faculty of Health at York University and an Associate Professor in its School of Nursing. Professor 
Khanlou's clinical background is in psychiatric nursing. Her overall program of research is situated in the interdisciplinary 
field of community-based mental health promotion in general, and mental health promotion among youth and women in 
multicultural and immigrant-receiving settings in particular. She has received grants from peer-reviewed federal and 
provincial research funding agencies. Dr. Khanlou is the Co-Director of the Ontario Multicultural Health Applied Research 
Network (OMHARN). She is founder of the International Network on Youth Integration (INYI), an international network for 
knowledge exchange and collaboration on youth. She has published articles, books, and reports on immigrant youth and 
women, and mental health. She is involved in knowledge translation to the public through media. 
  Please RSVP acceptances for each session to bbaumgart@msh.on.ca. 
 
All sessions are held in the Health for All seminar room located at 379 Church Street, on the second floor of the Hospital 
Services Building (HSB). The HSB is accessible by a pedestrian walkway from the Hospital and Medical Office building. 


